
  

October 2023 

Dear Parents,  

The Swan Shop Information Letter 2023/2024 

The Swan Shop stocks the complete range of NEW WSPS school uniform, sports kit and bags. We also have a large 
selection of quality second hand items available. Find us next to the Swan Pavilion opposite the school hall. Our 
regular opening hours during term time are: 

 Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoon 12pm to 3pm  
 Friday morning 7am to 8:30am 

We accept card or cash payment at the shop or pay by EFT. Please see our bank details on Our Price List / Order 
Form which is available on the D6 under the Resources tab.    

Please note the Swan Shop can get very busy at this time of year. To avoid the queues please contact Gwen on 072 
455 9742 to book an appointment – see Appointment Only days below.  

NEW ITEMS NOW IN STOCK !!!!:  

 Boys white school shirts with badge pre-embroidered on the pocket – various sizes.  

 Girls’ school dress with badge pre-embroidered on the pocket – various sizes. 
 School Jersey with embroidered badge. 

SPECIAL OPENING TIMES  
 

03 November 2023:  9am to 1pm (Orientation Day)  
      
  06 November to 15 December 2023:    
       Mondays  11am to 4pm (Appointments Only) 
       Tuesdays  12pm to 3pm  
       Wednesdays  12pm to 3pm   
       Thursdays  12pm to 3pm  
       Fridays  11am to 4pm (Appointments Only) 
        

02 December 2023 (Saturday): 10am to 1pm 
09 December 2023 (Saturday): 10am to 1pm 

  
  16 December to 02 January 2024:  CLOSED  
      
  03 January to 16 January 2024:    
       Monday to Friday  11am to 4pm  
       Saturdays  10am to 1pm  
 
Thanking you for your support,  
Gwen Saunderson  
E: gwen@theswanshop.co.za  
T: 072 455 9742  


